

THE AMERICAN FORUM FOR GLOBAL EDUCATION

March 15, 2005

Chairman Rodines W. Nichols

Vice Chairman Peter Fro

Secretary Prisculat Levels

Treasurer

Mariha Mebeli Debra Andrews William Besestein Christine L. Brown Darid Fine Lorde V. Firster Charlotto K. Figok, Sherman E. Ketz Willred D. Koploucht Lord Lebell Boodore L. Lebelian Marganet Lorsetta Vainda B. McMartry John Shehardson Anthory Rodale Robert O. Sullivan Humphrey Tonkin Lord A. Velmins Lord A. Velmins Lord D. Williams

Chair Emeriti Hartan Cleveland Manage W. Lonelee

Emeriti

hinso R. Compton Theodore M Hastwagh CSC William F Schaptele, In Adelaide M Schlidly Translith Waller

> President Indow Locality

Nilüfer Köylüoğlu NIL International Education Organization Degirmicem Mah. A.Colakoglu Cd. No 24/A Sehitkamil 27090 Gaziantep Turkey

Dear Ms. Köylüoğlu:

On behalf of The American Forum for Global Education, I would like to thank NIL International Education Organization for the excellent work that your organization performed for the United States Department of State-funded Partnerships for Learning program. This two-way exchange program was designed for Turkish and American students and educators to learn about each other's cultures and to build student leadership qualities. Largely due to your invaluable support, the first leg of the program has successfully met these goals. We are grateful for your incredible attention to detail, your extensive knowledge of the Turkish education system, and your tremendous dedication to cultural exchange programs. We would love to work with your organization on future projects!

Sincerely.

Jen Gherardi